











     


Friday 11th August 2023
Dear Neighbour,
The Holloway Park team continues to make good progress removing old buildings and preparing the site for redevelopment.
The demolition team will be working tomorrow, Saturday 12th August. The work will involve processing old tanks and removing them from the site. The team will also be cutting down demolition materials, clearing the building slabs and working with the concrete processing machine. No breaking will be carried out during the day.
This work will take place during our Saturday work hours, which are from 8am to 1pm.
If you have any questions, please contact us on the details below.
Kind regards
London Square Construction Team 
0333 666 0104
Hollowayparkinfo@Londonsquare.co.uk
